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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 9 April 1986

I have already written to President Reagan to say how

horrified I was by the dreadful incident in Berlin in which

one American Serviceman was killed and so many others badly

hurt. But I wanted also to let you know my feelings and ask

you to pass on my sympathy to all those who suffered injuries.

With best wishes, rN.E.14.4 4

His Excellency The Honourable Richard Burt


